Dear Chief Fraijo,

It is with great sadness that your brothers from the Quebec City Fire Department learned of the Yarnell’s
disaster.

Our thoughts and prayers are with you, the families of these courageous and dedicated professionals
and with every firefighter of the Prescott Fire Department.

Please accept our most sincere condolences.

When a man becomes a fireman, his greatest act of bravery has been accomplished.
What he does after that is all in the line of work. ~Edward F. Croker

Sadly, the line of work yesterday became a line of tears.

Sincerely,

Chief Richard Poitras, Quebec City Fire Department
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